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FARMINGTON - Senator Pam Helming, with Town of Farmington Supervisor Peter Ingalsbe

and other local officials and Chamber of Commerce members, recently attended the ribbon

cutting of a new Byrne Dairy location in Farmington. This 4,232 square foot convenience

store includes fuel pumps and other site improvements and is now open for business. The

remainder of the project which includes sidewalk completion, street lights and landscaping

will begin in the Spring of 2020.  

“It was a pleasure to participate in today’s ribbon cutting to celebrate the opening of a Byrne

Dairy location in Farmington and I extend my congratulations to the Byrne family!  It is
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wonderful to see this project come to fruition.  This is another welcome addition to the Town

of Farmington and it is great to see the town continuing to grow and thrive,” Senator

Helming said.


